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NYS Lead Poisoning Prevention Regulation Changes and  
Healthcare Provider Responsibilities 
 
Sent by email on 12/12/19 to over 1000 pediatric and prenatal care providers in our 9 county region. 
 
Hello! 

We in the Rochester Office of the Western New York Lead Poisoning Resource Center are 
funded to support healthcare providers and local health departments in nine Finger Lakes 
region counties. NYS regulations for lead poisoning prevention changed on October 1st, 2019. 
 
Please complete this brief survey so we have a better sense of healthcare providers' 
knowledge about their responsibilities under the new regulations. The survey length differs 
depending on your patient population; we expect it will take at most 3 minutes of your time. 
 
The survey is anonymous unless you would like us to arrange for further lead poisoning 
prevention education or support. In that case you will be asked for contact information. 

 
What patient population does your practice serve? (check all that apply) 
100 responded: 

68  Children 
45  Pregnant & Breastfeeding Women 

50 Children ONLY 
18 Children AND Pregnant & Breastfeeding Women 
27 Pregnant & Breastfeeding Women ONLY 

22  Other: adults/all ages, Gyn, men, ED 
 
What is your role? 
100 responded: 

74  MD/DO 
10  NP  
  4  RN  
10 
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